540.816.0284 & www.gmevangelisticministries.org

Dear Pastor:

We are looking so forward to being with you. We are earnestly praying that the Lord will do great things during the meeting. It is our desire to be an encouragement and blessing to you, your people, and your church music program.

Concerning Sunday morning: Brother Mike prefers for the team to handle the music on Sunday morning, with the exception of the choir. On Sunday morning, I typically use your normal Sunday morning order of service. I normally lead the congregational singing and Heather plays the piano. We also typically handle the prelude, the offertory, and the special music in the morning service. With your permission, beginning Sunday night we will begin our own order of service.

Concerning music during the week of meetings: I have enclosed a sheet entitled, "Music for the Meeting." We are excited and are looking forward to ministering to and with you and your people.

Concerning teen Sunday School and Elementary chapel: I would be glad to teach the teen Sunday School class and/or elementary chapels. I enjoy ministering to each of these groups and count it a privilege when given the opportunity.

Concerning love offering and travel expenses: I have enclosed a separate sheet concerning these items.

Concerning accommodations: In Brother Mike's preparation material, he has enclosed a sheet that explains these items in detail.

If you have any questions or if I can be of help in any way as you prepare for the meeting, please don't hesitate to contact me. We are looking forward to the meeting. May the Lord bless you.

In His Service.

Greg A. Murray